
TOWN OF LYNNFIELD

PLANNING BOARD

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
The Planning Board of the Town of Lynnfield will hold a public hearing on
Wednesday, June 27, 2018 at 7:00 PM in the Joseph Maney Meeting Room at
the Lynnfield Town Hall, 55 Summer Street, second floor, Lynnfield, MA for the
purpose of considering an application for approval of construction of a new
driveway at 3 Carter Road, AKA 658 Main Street, which is within the jurisdiction
of the Scenic Roads Bylaw.

Said premises are shown on Lynnfield Assessor’s Map 24 as Parcel 1643 and
have the address of 3 Carter Road, Lynnfield, Massachusetts.

Charles B. Wills, Clerk 6-13-18, 6-20-18 LV  


